
I wish to object to this bill (HB 4145) - it is a sneak attack on the Oregon constitution.  There is a 
process to amend the state constitution - the proponents of this bill are afraid to use that process 
because they know such an attempt will fail if presented to a statewide vote.  Please reject this 
bill!  Gary Lokken, Keizer, OR 

 


